Ranger on Track
December Update 2016

Good Evening Committee Members,

It is our hope that each of you enjoyed a great Thanksgiving holiday and you were able to have some
relaxed time with friends and family. Prior to the holiday, Rob and | had a meeting with Amber, Maura, Sara,
and Maureen to discuss where we are with the Rangers on Track project and what we will be working on
come the 1st of the year. | thought you might want to hear some updates.

1. Rob and | will be meeting with Chris Huntress next week to go over his proposal for the next services he
will provide. We expect Chris to help us with some next steps and timeline for the project.
2. The survey that we have been working on will be finalized by Amber and the subcommittee and sent out
with help from Maureen. We are aiming for the middle of December to get the surveys out.
3. Amber has been having productive meetings with some of our town officials in the hopes that we will be
able to work with the town for funding for the project.
4. Amber has been interacting with potential donors and sponsors. She has been receiving some very
positive feedback from those she has been speaking with.

Part of this work will include finishing up the naming policy with the school department which they are
working on.
5. Rob and | plan to meet with a couple of professional corporate fundraisers in the coming weeks to discuss
their services and how they may be able to help.
6. The fundraising subcommittee has been busy- the turkey trot was very successful with the funds (approx.
$27,000) being donated to the Rangers on Track project. They have also begun brainstorming some other
events including a golf tournament, a cocktail party, a possible night at the BC club with potentially a BC
basketball game. If you are interested in working on any of these projects, please let me know.
7. We will be looking to host a series of alumni social events over the next 12 months with the hopes of
reconnecting some alumni with us and introducing them to the project.
8. Rob has roughed out a timeline for our work that | have attached to this email.
9. We have a school committee update planned on January 4th where we will share much of the work we
have been doing.

I am not sure we will need to meet in December, but we will be sure to come together in January.

We look forward to seeing you all in January,
Johanna and Rob



